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What is a traditional holiday

meal for your family?
Merry Christmas! 

Write about your most
memorable Christmas.

Do you have a picture sitting
on Santa’s lap? Or an

experience to write about?

What’s a funny story from a
holiday gathering?

What is the most meaningful
holiday in your family’s

history?

Pick an old holiday photo and
write about it.

Did religion play a role in
your holiday celebrations

growing up?

What is your favorite holiday
movie?

Write down a beloved cookie
recipe and the story behind it.

What is your favorite holiday
tradition?

Write about a holiday travel  
adventure.

What is your favorite
Christmas gift ever?

Do you have a holiday card
tradition?

Write about the trees you had
growing up.

Do you make resolutions for
the New Year?

Ask your parents about their
favorite Christmas.

How do you generally spend
New Year’s Eve?

Did you ever write a letter to
Santa? Do you still have it?

Write a story about it.

What is your favorite holiday
song?

What is your most
memorable New Year’s

party?

What is your earliest
childhood holiday memory?

Write a story about your
favorite ornament.

Did your family have a
favorite holiday game or

activity?

Where did you spend your
holiday growing up?

What was your favorite gift to
give someone?

24th - What is a Christmas Eve
tradition in your family?

31st - What is a New Year’s recipe
tradition?

Tell the story of an heirloom
ornament.

What’s a heartwarming story
from a holiday gathering?

What were your family’s
holiday decorations like

when you were growing up?

Does your family have a New
Year’s tradition?
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